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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
National Online Safety 
 
The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is important that 
schools, parents and carers work together to take an active role in teaching children about 
online dangers. Learning how to act safely when using the internet is an incredibly important 
part of safeguarding our children.  
 
We are committed to protecting our students online by working with National Online Safety 
scheme, this provides resources for all parents and carers.  Resources include online video 
resources and weekly guides covering a huge range of topics, including: 
 

• Online Relationships 

• Fake Profiles and Social Bots 

• Online Bullying 

• Online Grooming 

• Child Sexual Exploitation  

• Sexual Harassment and Violence 

• Sexting 

• Live Streaming 

• Online Identity 

• Screen Addiction  

• Online Challenges 

• Overspending 

• Social Media Platforms 
 

• Online Gambling 

• Radicalisation, Terrorism and 
Extremism  

• Age-Inappropriate Content 

• Copyright and Ownership  

• Hacking 

• Fake News 

• Online Fraud 

• Online Reputation 

• Personal Data 

• Pornography  

• Targeted Adverts and Pop-Ups 

• The Dark Web 

• Games and Trends 
 

We would highly recommend the completion of the Annual Award in Online Safety course for 
parents and carers of children aged 11-14 or Annual Award in Online Safety for parents and 
carers of children aged 14-18 depending on your child’s age.  
 
To create your account, please follow http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/chatham-
grammar and complete your details. When you’re set up, you’ll be able to set ‘Parent/Carer’ 
as your user type.   
 
You can access National Online Safety online via any device, including via our brand-new 
smartphone app. To download the app, please go to: 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos 
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OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 

products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to you 

on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about how 

we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-

parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office 

via email: officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

 
 

Answers to frequently asked questions and customer service can be accessed at 
https://helpdesk.thenationalcollege.co.uk/helpcentre 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
E Sanger 
E Safety Lead 
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